Assunta Ferrante

COMMUNICATION C287
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: chao zhang

Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 2:20 PM March 1, 2022
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Application of Apartment Buildings from G Group Major Mackenzie Inc

Dear Sir / Madam,

RE: G Group Major Mackenzie Inc.
3812 Major Mackenzie Drive
Part of Lot 21, Concession 6

As a family residing in Vellore Village, we are writing to oppose the application from G Group Major Mackenzie Inc. to
develop the high-rising apartment buildings at the northwest corner of Major Mackenzie Drive and Weston Road.

These high-rising apartment buildings, if permitted and finally built, will result in:
(1) complete landscape changing in this area where low-rising residence houses have been zoned and built.
(2) significant traffic jam in Major Mackenzie Drive to Highway 400 where we now usually spend tens of minutes to

reach Highway 400 during the morning rush hour.

Cathy / Chao, a Vellore Village Family
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